
ITEM 27 (SUPPLEMENTARY) 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 33 

COUNCIL MEETING May 5/75 

Re: Letter dated April 25, 1975 from Mr. J.S. Ewen 
Alpha Secondary School 
4600 Parker Street, Burnaby 
Request for Permission to Conduct a Walkathon 
(Correspondence, Item 4(c) 1 Page 26) 

Appearing on the Agenda for the May 5, 1975 meeting of Council ia a request 
from Mr. J.S. Ewen, Principal of Alpha Secondary School, for permission to 
conduct a walkathon in Burnaby on May 25, 1975. Following is a report from 
the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

REC(lilMENDATION: 

1. THAT the requested walkathon be approved with a special word of 
cHution to the applicants regarding the area in the vicinity of 
t:.1e freeway overpass. 

******** 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER MAY 5, 1975 

FR.OM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

RE~ WALKATHON - ALPHA SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Reference the request from the Alpha Secondary School to hold a valkathon on 
Sunday, May 25, 1975. 

We have checked the requested route and have found that there are good off-the­
road walking facilities along most of its length. The only area requiring a 
degree of caution is that section along the Willingdon Avenue overpass of the 
Trans Canada Highway. Pedestrians should be particularly careful when crossing 
the on and off ramps at this interchange. 

The above consideration has been discussed with.the R.C.M.P who concur with 
the following recommendation. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT the requested walkathon be approved with a special word of caution to the 
applicants regarding the area in the vi'cinity of the freeway overpass. 

HJ3:wlh vx~ f MUtlICIPAL ENGINEER 
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